
New 

By Jeannie Finnegan 

Hope to see you 
next week at “Share 

& Learn with      
Jeannie!” 

Happenings 

On June 5th, some our residents attended our Wednes-
day morning “Share & Learn” class to compose a group 
poem about summer, based on two scenic photos of 
the beach. After reading some lovely summer poetry, 
the residents put their poetic and descriptive talents 
together to create this beautiful poem and we want to 
share it with you! If you haven’t yet attended a Share & 
Learn class, we hope you will visit soon. Every Wednes-
day morning in the First Floor Care room, we have an 
opportunity to share our memories, experiences, and 
expertise and learn something new as well, covering 
many different topics. Come check us out! 

 
  The sea – sleeping on a hammock 

by the sea. 

I see a message in a bottle –  

what could it be? 

 

   Nestled among the shells, 

resting on the sand, 

a large colorful starfish 

holds the bottle like a hand. 

 

Light blue, dark blue, light blue –  

the colors of the sea! 

White, pink, burnt gold by the  

sun, the sands and clouds fill me  

with glee! 

 

A tree with no leaves – 

 it almost done… 

Oh, the memories we’ve had –  

so much fun! 


